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 A second drop in information session was held by Network Rail at St
Paul's church on Wightman Road on Wednesday 20th April. 

 Network Rail's contractors have begun placing additional clearer 
signage at key locations. 

 An initial meeting has been held with business representatives to 
discuss impact of the road closures and determine what supporting 
actions can be taken.

 Engagement work with schools in the affected areas is continuing.

 National Grid Gas have begun gas main replacement works on 
Wightman Road between Pemberton Road and Fairfax Road. These 
works are due to complete by mid July and are being undertaken now 
to take advantage of the reduced traffic volume on Wightman Road and 
avoid an additional period of disruption once the bridge replacement 
works are completed.


